
Tri -County Broadcasting Company 
STUDIOS IN ROBERT MARSHALL HOTEL 

Rock Hill, South Carolina 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
ialnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear hr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter 

December lE, 1948 

of October. 21, 1948. 
sorry for the unavoidable delay in answering. 

I am 

I am more then pleased that J T Y C is able to get 
out to your part of the country. It is a pleasure 
to verify your reception of our program. The excerpts 
of programming listed in your letter check with our log. 

Very truly yours, 

Richard S. Philbrick: 
Chief Engineer, WTYC 


